
Alder Grove On-Campus Classes: Semester 2 2018-2019 
Classes begin Tuesday, January 22, 2019 

 
Registration: 
Registration begins Wednesday, December 19, 2018 at 8:30 AM.  Forms will ​​NOT​​ be accepted 
before this date and time.​​  Registration Form, Parent On-Campus Class Agreement, and Student Discipline 
Policy must be turned in before attending classes. Emergency forms must be on file. 
Please remember that our on-campus classes are optional and are filled on a first-come, first-serve 
basis. 
 
Second Semester Information: 
Students wanting to be added to a year-long class will need to get approval from the classroom 
teacher before registration.  Please discuss with your CT. 
Please note that some year-long classes are already full and these classes are marked as such on 
the schedule.  If you are signing up for a FULL class, your student will be added to the waitlist and we 
will inform you of any changes. 
If your student is already enrolled in a year-long class, we will still need a registration form or your 
student might lose his/her spot. 
 
Please mail, drop off, or fax one form for each student to: 
Alder Grove Charter School, 714 F St., Eureka, 95501 
Fax #: 707-268-0813 
Emailed and faxed copies of forms will be accepted beginning December 19, 2018 at 8:30 AM. 
They will be sorted in order by timestamp along with all other registration forms.​​ ​​Photos or 
scanned images of the forms can be emailed but hard copies of completed forms must also be turned in to the school 
office ​before​ classes start. 
Email: ​​classes@aldergrovecharter.org 
Extra forms are available in the school office or on our website:​​ ​​www.aldergrovecharter.org 
 
Fees: 
1 Day per week classes or 1 Hour per week classes or a 2.5 credit class = $75.00 
2 Days per week classes or 2 Hours per week classes or a 5 credit class = $150.00 
This amount is taken out of the student’s budget each semester. 
Academic Support and test prep classes, Study Hall, Parent Workshops, and Math/Reading/Writing Labs are free of 
charge. 
 
Dropping a class: 
Classes may be dropped at any time in the first two weeks after classes start. Any student who drops 
a class after the first two weeks will charged the full class price for the semester.  Parents or teachers 
should complete drop forms immediately. They can be found in the school office.  Please discuss with 
your CT before dropping a class. 
 
Adding a class:  ​​Any student adding a class after classes begin will first need to communicate with 
their CT in order to see if there is space. There are many year-long classes that are already full, so 
please check the schedule.  Please do not add a class without approval. 
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